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Reliability Report Last Month 

In January, the GRPU electrical system experienced two reliability outages. One outage was 

scheduled for a pole replacement, while the other occurred unexpectedly for reasons that remain 

unidentified.

 
Figure 1: Outage Information by Type 

Electric Load Graph Last Month 

In January, the Monthly Peak of 27,408 kW occurred on the 15th. To mitigate peak demands, solar 

battery dispatching and load control measures were employed. Using load modeling, three 

potential peak periods were identified, with the evening emerging as the largest peak for 

NEMMPA. 



 
 

 

Figure 2: 27,429 kW GR Peak 

 
Figure 3: NEMMPA Load with Battery 1/15-1/16. 

 
 



 
 

NEMMPA vs. non-NEMMPA Peak Last Month 
The attached graph shows the aggregated NEMMPA peak versus non-NEMMPA peak. 

 
Figure 4: NEMMPA Peak -vs- non-NEMMPA 

  



 
 

Effective Wholesale Electric Power Rate Last Month 

The attached graph shows the effective wholesale electric rate. 

 

Figure 5: Wholesale Power Effective Elect Rate 

  



 
 

Capital and Operations Project Summary 

The procurement of materials for this year's projects is underway. Lead times remain a 
concern, and forecasts indicate an early onset of the construction season. All approved projects 
are currently proceeding as planned. 

 
 


